
 

Date: 22/06/2019 

C 16 (2019-20) 

To, 

Grade 7 Ekam Parents  

 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Ms Fatima Agarkar will be visiting Sarvankash Vidya 

Mandir on Wednesday,26th June 2019. 

Parents of 7th graders are invited for an interaction with Ms Fatima Agarkar on Wednesday, 

26th June 2019 at 9.00 am. 

We look forward to see you! 

 

Thank you 

Yours Truly 

Darshana Dabke 

 

 

 


